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5th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
RE: Extended Arts Award Club 
 
Unfortunately, this cold spell of weather has meant we have now missed one of our Arts 
Award Club sessions. I would like to make this up to the children and after the level of 
enthusiasm they have already shown for the award, I would like to offer a further two 
sessions to be held after the Easter holidays. 
 
The club will continue to run on the dates originally planned: 

 Friday 9th March 

 Friday 16th March 

 Friday 23rd March 
 

And then these two further dates: 

 Friday 20th April 

 Friday 27th April 
 
Please could you complete and return the attached form by Friday, 9th March to give 
permission for your child to attend. 
 
Could I also take this opportunity to let you know that on Friday this week I will be giving the 
children some suggestions of events that are being held in the upcoming months for them to 
attend in order to complete ‘Part B’ of the award. Please ask the children about these and 
try to attend one. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Caroline Davey 
Arts Award Coordinator 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete and return by Friday, 9th March 2018 
RE: Extended Arts Award Club 
 
Child’s name:……………………………………………….. 
 
My child is able/ not able to attend the two extra after school club sessions (please delete as 

necessary) 

 
Signature:        Date:    
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